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March 15, 2020 

Due to the recent news of two confirmed COVID-19 cases in central Illinois, South Fork School 

District will be closed on Monday, March 16 along with the other dates mentioned before.   

We will have the school doors open from 9 AM – 12 PM for any student who may need to get 

something from their locker for the break.  The elementary will also be issuing Chromebooks 

during this time to students in grades 3-5 who need to have one over the break.  We 

understand most people have computers or tablets, but if you do not, you can borrow a 

Chromebook to keep your child active in learning.  During the break, if you encounter any 

technical trouble with the Chromebook, remember to use the ehelp@southforkschools.com 

email for assistance.  During the break, teachers will be in contact with students keeping them 

engaged in some form of learning.       

Lastly, the district will be offering free grab and go meals for South Fork Students in grades PreK 

– 12 through the high school cafeteria during the hours of 8 AM – 10 AM, Monday - Friday.  For 

families that may have trouble making it to the cafeteria to pick up, we will offer 

delivery.  There will be a form on the district website that you will need to fill out daily by 8 

AM.  This form will let us know to whom and where we are delivering the items.     

Thank you all, be safe and stay healthy during the break. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Chris Clark 

SF Superintendent 
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